TOWN BOARD SCHEDULES SPECIAL MEETING FOR AUDIT

	The Town Board of the Town of Newburgh will conduct a special meeting 
           on Thursday, August 5, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. The meeting will be conducted
           in the Meeting Room at Town Hall located at 1496 Route 300,
[bookmark: _GoBack]           Newburgh, New York.

           The purpose of the meeting will be to review the annual financial 
           audit performed by the CPA firm of RBT.  The audit will cover calendar 
           year 2020.

           The meeting will be open to the public. 

           Joseph P. Pedi
           Town Clerk
	

